
 
 

 

 

07.05.25 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are writing to you ahead of next week with some information regarding the arrangements for the Key 
Stage 2 SATs.  

The timetable is as follows: 

 

 Pupils will need to arrive at school at 8:35am each morning. They will make their way to the upper 
hall for registration. 

 They will be provided with breakfast (a bacon/ sausage cob or a bagel) before the tests begin. 
 Pupils have been asked to bring their revision cards with them (they have these for grammar and 

maths).  
 Please could you make sure that they have a water bottle with them each day.  
 They may come to school dressed in their PE kits as we will take as much opportunity as possible to 

reduce the stress with exercise! 
 We have optimised the conditions in which the tests are taken and therefore we will be 

administering the assessments in small groups during the course of the day.  
 If your child is feeling unwell during the week, please contact school at the earliest opportunity to 

discuss this. 
 

We are immensely proud of the hard work and dedication that Year 6 have displayed this year towards all 
aspects of their learning; the progress that they have made is nothing short of phenomenal.  

We will be telling them on Friday to make the most of the weekend – they need to recharge, get plenty of 
rest and enjoy doing the things that ten and eleven-year-olds do! 

If you have any questions or queries, don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Allen and Miss Shaw 


